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Cemetery Commission will meet at the  

  
  Mt. Pleasant Cemetery Chapel 

  Wednesday, June 14, 2017 at 9am  
  

On the agenda: 
 
 Approve minutes of May 10, 2017 meeting 

 Sign deeds 
 Update on chapel repairs and improvements 

 Update on landscaping of columbarium site 
 Bush replacement by brook 

 Keenan family re AA marker 
 Memorial Day recap 

 Curbing at Hemlock and Brook 
 Tree evaluation 

 Review pricing 
 New business 

 Review monthly tally 
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